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I am writing to support HB 3587.  As a native Oregonian, it has been important to me 

to visit various rocky sites on the coast for rest and renewal, and deep appreciation of 

Oregon's natural heritage.  These sites are fragile and need protection.  Please pass 

this Bill. 

 

Stephen Ott 

 


